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Summary 

This bill would repeal the Legislative Commission on Housing Affordability.  According to the 
Legislative Coordinating Commission, the Legislative Commission on Housing Affordability last 
met in 2021.   

The legislature established this joint House-Senate commission in 2019 to, among other things, 
define “housing affordability” and make recommendations regarding legislation and rules that 
would positively impact housing affordability, access to homeownership, and other barriers to 
homeownership, particularly for first-time home buyers and economically disadvantaged 
buyers and renters. 
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